
 
 

 

 

 
Sir's; 
  I find it appalling that you would take water away from our agriculture, and give it to Southern 
California. 
  It's way past time that L. A. and the rest of southern California built a desalination plant to serve their 
"grass and landscape" needs. 
  More government doing what "they" think is right. Who elects you people to the state water board? 
Do you really care that we already import produce from Mexico, Chili, etc. because we already have 
decreased water flows thanks to a small fish! 
  Lets get this out for public discussion and see what happens. 
A concerned taxpayer 
T. Richmond 
Avery, Ca. 
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